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COF Y.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

5th May, 1932.

Dear Sir,

Reverting to your letter of the 29th ultimo relative
to the steamer "THE DUKE", I have to acquaint you I am in recelip:
of a communication from the Society's Surveyors at Swansea in
which they state that owing to the ship discharging it was not
possible to measure the sheers; also the following parts were
not accessible:-

Bridge after pulkhead, stiffeners etc.,
Searphing of raised quarter deck, gcantlinge etc.

No information was forthcoming as to when it would be
convenient for the above particulars to be checked and, in the
circumstances, 1 shall Dbe glad if you will ascertain from the
Oowners and let me know what arrangements they propose making
in the matter.

I am, Dear SiE,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Secretary, P

GLASGOW.

- CORBRERTIEN



